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December saw lots of 
creativity and imagination 
in Scoil Éanna. Our 
Christmas craft challenge 
was a wonderful success 
and it really brought the 
Christmas spirit to our 
school. 
We had a very special 
guest visit us on December 
17th who brought an 
abundance of treats and 
delight to all the classes. 
The Student Council 
provided us with hot 
chocolate and delicious 
cookies which were 
thoroughly enjoyed by 
everybody.

A December to 
Remember!

1st Class hopes for 
2022

As we enter into a New 
Year in Scoil Éanna we all 
have lots of New Year 
Resolutions. We spoke to 
1st class to get an insight 
into theirs. Holly’s 
resolution is to be kind to 
everyone. Aodhán really 
wants to improve his 
swimming this year. 
Thomas is going to try and 
get his boat fixed so he 
can go out on the lake 
again. Darla’s plan this 
year is to walk her dog 

more often.

Kicking Off 2022!
We were all delighted to 
welcome Eamon our GAA 
coach back last week. With 
the help of Cormac they will 
help us develop our skills over 
the next 5 weeks. We asked 
2nd class how their first 
session went.  Pearse said 
that he really enjoyed the 
drills. Abbie loved throwing 
the balls in the air, 
Liam and Yossif thought 
that the hoop game 
was great craic and
Lola also really 
enjoyed it.
They are really looking 
forward to next 
weeks session.

Adventure 
Awaits

Scoil Éanna



Green Schools
Our Green Schools 

Committee 
participated in the  
One Million Trees 
Campaign recently. 
They were hard at 

work planting 9 Native 
Irish Trees. These 

included Birch, Rowan, 
Alder, Hawthorn and 
Beech. Keep a close 
eye on these as you 

are walking around the 
school.

Our first Dalta Na 
Coicíse of 2022 set us 
off to a great start 
for the New Year. Our 
very worthy winners 
were as follows:
Neda Augustinaviciute

Annie O Neill
Ava McKenna 

James Maughan
Pearse O Neill
Nojus Staniulis

Kevinas Olbergas
Erin Quinn

Evan Bracken
Ella-Katie Treanor

Cormac Smyth
Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse
Callum Finlay
Naimh Duffy
Paul Montgomery
Aaron Finlay
Cónán Shanahan
Cormac Mc Ginnity
Alice Montgomery
John Hamilton
Nicola Pankinaite

Date for the Diary
St Brigid's Day is 
fast approaching. 

Remember to start 
gathering those 

rushes for our St 
Brigid's Crosses.

Comhghairdeas

Student Council

January Jokes

Why couldn’t the pony 
sing a lullaby?

She was a little horse.
Why did the teddy say 

no to dessert?
Because she was 

stuffed.
Why did the student 
eat his homework?

The teacher told him it 
was a piece of cake.

“You can find 

magic wherever 

you look. Sit 

back, relax, all 

you need is a 

book.” 

Dr. Seuss

Together we will 
Pray

Catholic Schools 
Week takes place 
from Sunday the 
24th to Sunday the 
31st of January. 
The theme for   
2022 is 
“ Living Life to 

the Full”

The Student Council have lots 
of wonderful plans for us in 
the coming weeks which will 
include planning events for 
our Well Being Week in 
February. Keep your eyes 
peeled for further updates!


